Maples Elementary School مدرسة مايبلز الابتدائية All Subjects are Important- جميع الفصول الدراسية مهمة



Dear Families,

The 2020 school year has definitely been different. We are so proud of all the students and families for adapting to this new way of going to school. Thank you for all your support and patience; especially since all your teachers are learning how to do this with you!

For the first quarter the special area teachers marked students who did not attend a 4.

Now that the second quarter has begun we expect students to do our assignments. Each day there Kindergarten -5th grade students are expected to complete assignments in gym, art, music, media, and enrichment. Please go to our courses, or look in the upcoming bar for our work. If your child does little or no work this quarter, they will receive a 4 in these classes. We hope everyone does the work, so they get a 1 or 2! If you have any questions please reach out to the specials teachers.

We are looking forward to a fabulous second quarter!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jakubik Maples Principal-

عائلات مايبلز الاعزاء،

هذا العام الدراسي ٢٠٢٠-٢٠١ مختلفًا بالتأكيد. نحن فخورون جدًا بجميع الطلاب والأسر للتكيف مع هذه الطريقة الجديدة في التعلم . شكرا لكم على دعمكم وصبركم. خاصة وأن جميع أساتذتهم يتعلمون كيفية فعل ذلك معكم.

بالنسبة للربع الأول من العام الدراسي ، قام معلمو الحصص الخاصة بإعطاء الطلاب الذين لم يحضروا هذه الحصص درجة 4 و هي الدرجة الأدنى في مقياس الدرجات.

الآن و قد بدأ الربع الثاني من العام الدراسي ، نتوقع أن يقوم الطلاب بإكمال الواجبات المطلوبة منهم. يجب على كل الطلاب من صف الروضة إلى الصف الخامس إكمال وظائف حصص الرياضة البدنية والفن والموسيقي والإعلام والعلوم التقنية.

على الطالب أن يفتح علامة التبويب بعنوان حِصصي (my courses) واكمال الوظيفة التي تنتظره و إذا لم يعمل الطفل الواجب أو أنه يكمل قليلاً منه فقط خلال الربع الثاني من العام الدراسي الحالي، فسيحصل على درجة ٤ في أي حصة من هذه الحصص التي لا يكمل واجِباتها. نأمل أن يقوم جميع الطلاب بواجباتهم حتى يحصلوا على الدرجات العليا و هي درجة ١ أو 2. إذا كانت لديكم أي أسئلة ، يرجى التواصل مع معلمي الحِصص الخاصة.

نحن نتطلع إلى ربع ثانٍ رائع من العام الدراسي الحالي! بإخلاص، السيدة جاكوبك مديرة مدرسة مايبلز